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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON UPDATE ON SALMON REBUILDING 
PLANS 

 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) continues to support the efforts of the Salmon Technical 
Team, tribal, and other management entities in the development of five salmon rebuilding plans 
(plans).   
 
The SAS recognizes the importance of providing draft plans for public review in November 
2018, so that the final plans can be adopted by the Council for recommendation to National 
Marine Fisheries Service in March 2019.  Although the timeline to achieve such a task is 
condensed, the timeline will allow for aspects of each plan to be incorporated into the 2019 
preseason process. 
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